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Ref: FOI-000149 
 
Date: 15/8/23 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please see response 
below. 
 
1. How many births did you have by site in 2020/21, 2021/22 and 2022/23? 

 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 20/21 = 4058 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 21/22 = 4155 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 22/23 = 4147 

 
 
2. During the out of hour periods, what hours of the day do you have a resident consultant obstetrician on site?  
–   Obstetrician on call clinician is on site until 9.30pm 
 
3. How many consultant obstetricians do you have in your funded establishment?  
–   16.0 WTE 

 
4. How many band 7 midwives do you plan to have on shift at any one time? Please provide by area (i.e. Triage, 
Delivery Suite, Birth Centre, etc.) and site.  
-    2.0 WTE for all inpatient areas- one site. One in charge on delivery suite and one as bleep holder. 

 
5. During the out of hour periods, how many O&G (obstetrics and gynaecology) "post graduate doctors 
in training" do you have resident? Please provide by grade and site   
-  Overnight there are 2 �er 2 and 1 �er 1.  The �er 1 and 2 rotas are mixed with trainees and trust 
doctors.  Saturdays and Sundays day there are 2 �er 2 and 2 �er 1. 
 
6. Please confirm both your funded midwifery establishment and your most recent birth-rate+ 
recommended midwifery establishment.   
-  Birth rate plus (26% upli�) 186.65 - Funded establishment 181.61 WTE 
 
Out of hour period is considered to be 17:00 – 09:00 (Mon – Fri) and all day Saturday and Sunday. 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager of the 
Trust. 
 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
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Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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